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 School Violence Awareness Week 2024 

October 21-25 

 
 

In Accordance with the New Jersey School Association (18A:36-5.1) all schools in NJ required to 

annually designate the third week in October as School Violence Awareness Week. School districts 

observe this week by providing age-appropriate instruction to discuss methods for keeping schools safe 

from violence, to consider school safety and security plans, and to learn how to recognize students in 

need of help.  

 

Throughout the week teachers and staff will engage in activities and/or discussions that address 

preventing school violence, including, opportunities for student discussion about conflict resolution, 

bullying prevention and issues of student diversity and tolerance.  

 

On Friday, October 25, 2024 we will close out the week!  It would be a 

JEAN-ious idea if we showed each out how much kindness COUNTS and 

wear jeans and a school appropriate shirt with any number on it! 

 

  
 


